Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:16 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW:

From: Diane Bankart <dbbankart@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2019 6:47 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject:

Please agree with planning committee in denying the proposal of the hotel in downtown Winslow.
Diane B Bankart



